
                Green River Volunteer Fire & Rescue Department, Inc.                    
1524 Old US 25 Hwy South  

Zirconia, NC 28790 
 

 
Prospective Employee,  
 
Let me start by saying thank you for showing an interest in joining our team at 
Green River Volunteer Fire & Rescue Department, Inc.  Our department is 
primarily operated from public tax funds and donations from our citizens.  The 
Board of Directors and I must make sure we are good stewards of those funds 
and must strive to protect our department.  That’s why you have been given 
this application package.  We need you to fill out all of the information 
contained within this packet as it pertains to you, COMPLETELY. Any 
incorrect OMISSION of information on any document will disallow you from 
further consideration as a team member.   
 
We need employees that are capable of listening, obeying direct orders at all 
times and following directives given around the station.  Please take the time to 
complete all forms and documents contained within the packet.  If the package 
is not filled out in its entirety, it will not be taken for acceptance and 
processing.   
 
Once the package is completed, please return it to the Fire Chief or a 
Department Officer. You must use black ink when filling in information within 
the package and all written responses must be legible.  
  
Thank you again for taking the time to complete the application package.  
Working as a firefighter is a very rewarding and worthwhile contribution to 
our community.   
 
Sincerely, 

   
Dustin Nicholson     
Fire Chief  
Green River Volunteer Fire & Rescue Department, Inc.  


